
 

 

 

 

 

 
27th April 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 2 will be visiting The Captain Cook Birthplace Museum in Stewart Park on Wednesday 18th June 
2025.  We will leave school at 9.15am and return in time for the end of the school day.  The purpose 
of this exciting visit is to support our history and science work.  During the day the children will take 
part in a workshop entitled ‘Captain Cook: a Significant Local Individual from the Past’ in which they 
will take a guided journey through the galleries and experience the life and legacy of Captain James 
Cook. They will then use this new knowledge in an exciting afternoon of craft activities. 
 
Children do not need to wear school uniform on this day.  However, as some time will be spent 
outdoors could you please ensure that your child wears suitable clothing and footwear. They will need 
a waterproof coat and / or sunhat and sun cream (please do not send cream into school, apply at 
home).  
 
Your child will require a packed lunch and plenty of fluids for the day. The cook can provide a packed 
lunch for those children who normally have a school meal.  Please complete the slip below if you would 
like a school packed lunch indicating which sandwich your child prefers. 
 
A voluntary contribution of £12.50 per child towards the cost of the trip would be appreciated.  
Payments can be made by logging onto your MCAS (My Child at School) account.  If contributions are 
not sufficient to cover the cost of this visit then we will follow school policy and the event will be 
cancelled. Full refunds will be given to children who have paid. In the event of a child missing a visit, 
for whatever reason, unfortunately we are unable to offer refunds.  
 
We are looking for four parent helpers to come along with us so please email the school office 
office@stpauls.bhcet.org.uk if you would like to volunteer.   
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Miller 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Y2 Captain Cook Birthplace Museum 18th June 2025 
 
I require a packed lunch for my child: ------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Please indicate your child’s preference: - 
 
Cheese Sandwiches ---------- 
Ham Sandwiches ---------- 
Tuna Sandwiches ---------- 
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